
From: Nicole Gamer <ngamer@nesa.edu>

Date: October 7, 2013 9:33:58 PM EDT

To: "BostonsBestBar@aol.com" <BostonsBestBar@aol.com>

Subject: Re: Customer service follow up from October 4th and 5th...

Dianna:

I hope this email finds you well and that you had a wonderful weekend.

Val and Sean were just perfect. They both arrived on time, introduced themselves, 

got set up and were just great with our guests. 

I look forward to working with you once again. 

Again, many thanks!

Warmest regards,

Nicole 


